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Revised FY2023 Fees and Charges 
(Building & Trade Inspection Fees) 

 

 

The County Commissioners of Charles County, Maryland adopted amendments to the FY2023 

Fees and Charges to support an increase in contractual services for building and trade 

inspections.  The amended fees are applicable to building, electrical, plumbing, gas, and 

mechanical inspections.  The newly revised Fees and Charges will become effective January 1, 

2023. 

A copy of the amended FY2023 Fees & Charges are  available online at    

https://www.charlescountymd.gov/government/planning-and-growth-

management/publications-and-documents/fees-and-charges 

For question, contact Ms. Sharmane Lee-Barber of the Department of Planning & Growth 

Management at LeeS@ccharlescountymd.gov  or 301-885-1322.   
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